
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 2nd July 2021 

  

Dear Parents,  

   

Please find enclosed some useful information about our school. Within this pack we have also 

included our admissions forms and we would be grateful if these are returned to school as soon as 

possible, or by the first day of school at the latest please.  

 

We hope you and your child are finding the transitions sessions useful and that your son/daughter is 

enjoying the experience. We appreciate that the transition into school can involve some anxiety for 

both parents and children so if there is anything we can do to alleviate that, please don’t hesitate in 

getting in contact.  

 

Starting school in September 

Following the summer break, the autumn term begins on Tuesday 7th September. As you know, for 

Red Class children, they will attend a half-day session on Tuesday 7th and a half day session on 

Wednesday 8th September as part of their transition before they start full time on Thursday 9th 

September.  

 

You have been allocated your half day sessions already and the timings are as follows;  

Session 1 9 am to 11.30am Session 2 12.30 to 3pm 

 

If you need a reminder about the sessions your child has been allocated, please contact the school 

office.  

 

We hope that you and your son/daughter are looking forward to staring with us in September. We 

will do our very best to help them secure and valued. Our aim is to provide the very best education 

possible and we very much look forward to working in partnership with you to achieve that.  

 

Please do not hesitate to talk to us if you have any further questions or queries.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Mrs Jodie Flynn 

Headteacher 


